
Welcoming you back safely to 
Romsey town centre

We want to make it safe for you to shop and visit your town centre, not difficult.

We’ve been busy making your town centre safe and ready for you to return. It will probably 
look a little different when you next visit. You will see:

If there is anything you think we can do to improve your experience, please 
contact us on 01264 368000 or email info@testvalley.gov.uk 

New one-way pedestrian 
areas where space is limited

Signage on The Hundred to warn 
drivers to slow down as there are 

likely to be pedestrians in the road

New social distancing 
signage

Screens in shops to protect 
staff and customers

A change in opening 
hours for some stores

Queuing systems 
for shops

More contactless 
payment options
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